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COMMANDERôS CORNER 
 

 

At the Legion meeting on 

March 10th, we will begin the 

nomination of officers for the 

coming year. All officer posi-

tions are open and available. 

Please come and get involved 

and learn more about our Post 

and what the American Le-

gion has to offer. You must 

be present to be nominated. 

Elections will be held in 

May. 

 

At our meeting on February 

11, we had the final reading of the rewrite of our Con-

stitution and By-Laws. A vote by the members pre-

sent was held and passed. A copy will be posted at the 

Post for you to look at. 

 

Beginning the first part of March the back hall will be 

renovated. New lights have already been installed. 

New flooring, painting the walls, and new carpeting 

for the stage will take place. There will be some im-

provements to the back bar. This project is being co-

ordinated by the Business Committee, and is not part 

of the remodel project which took place in the front 

lounge. 

 

As always, keep our service men and women in your 

thoughts and prayers, especially those who may be in 

harmsô way. 

 

Chuck Blay, Commander   

 

 

 

AUXILIARY UNIT 11-11 

 
The time has come to step down as your Auxiliary 

President. I have learned a lot in the past four years, 

but itôs time for some new energy. By not allowing 

the Auxiliary to evolve and grow may cause things to 

become stuck into the way it always has been, and not 

allow for growth and new ideas. I donôt want to see 

that for the future of Auxiliary, so itôs time for some-

one new to step in. My children are older, so it has 

allowed me to give a lot of my free time and dedicate 

it to the almost daily task of being President. I wanted 

my children to see their mother give of Service, Not 

Self, as the Auxiliary mission states. You are an ex-

ample to your children, and now my middle son is 

volunteering for a Congressman in Flagstaff that helps 

Veterans with their VA benefits. Now, I need more 

time to focus on our Human Service business that we 

own, we are expanding the services that we offer this 

coming year. When I look back at my history with 

this Post, I realize, I could have been a member a lot 

earlier. I would visit Rae Ryan as she would cook 

Sunday breakfast and she was a past Auxiliary Secre-

tary and my favorite neighbor growing up. Then one 

day I was sitting at my desk when I received a random 

phone call from the then SAL Commander asking if 

they could sponsor my College for Life program. So 

glad that I accepted that invitation. I got to know 

Chris and Donna Flygare. They encouraged me to join 

Auxiliary. I also got to know Shirley Starley and 

Lenette Wallace. Both are the reason I got involved 

and became an Officer. I have made so many lasting 

friendships. I am excited to come enjoy and relax at 

the Post and hang out in the She Shed, maybe finish 

out that Bocce Ball court we have been floating out 

there. I am proud of the work that I have done. I gave 

it my all and helped earn the Auxiliary two awards 

during my time as President. I know that I have not 
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been perfect, I encourage us as women that we should 

lift each other up, even when we made mistakes. 

Thank you all for your support, during my time as 

your President. I plan on being there and supporting 

the new President as much as possible. I will always 

cherish my time as your President. 

 

Stacey Honeyman, Auxiliary President 

 

SAL SQUADRON 11-11 

 
SAL would like to thank Bob and Jen for the wonder-

ful Valentineôs dinner! We appreciate everyone who 

volunteered to help make it a great success. 

 

SAL is now accepting nominations for Officer posi-

tions. To nominate, you MUST be in good standing 

with the Post. Nomination forms will be accessible 

throughout the Post until voting begins. Your vote 

matters! Participation is key for successful Officers. 

All deadlines will take place at SAL meetings. 

 

Nominations: March 12th through April 9th 

Votes: May 14th 

Officer Installation: June 11th 

 

There will be no bingo on March 14th. Instead, the 

Post will be having a St. Pattyôs Day party. Donôt miss 

out on Annieôs dinner. 

 

The support has been wonderful. Keep it up! 

 

 Huey Geller, SAL Commander 

 

SAL CHAPLAIN 

 
Despite your assurances, God, we don't always trust 

you to be with us. Lousy things happen, and we won-

der where you were. 

Help us to see the glimmers of your goodness in each 

moment. 

 Let us be uplifted by your love. You are with us. Let 

us not be a afraid. So may we walk boldly forth, know-

ing that you are at our side.   

 

Amen. 
 

Michael Mcinerney,  SAL Chaplain 

 

 

 

JANETS CORNER 

 
Hello everyone!  I hope everyone had a great Valen-

tine's Day.  SAL did put on a great dinner and every-

one seemed to enjoy it. Thank you to the SAL for a 

great job! 

 

On Saturday, March 14th we will be celebrating S. 

Patrick's Day.  Annie is cooking her fantastic corned 

beef dinner.  It will be served from noon until 8:00 

pm.  We also are having our merchandise pickle like 

last year.  We would gladly accept donations (new 

items only please).  The merchandise pickle will start 

at 6:00 pm.  Please note there will be no bingo on that 

night.  Wear your green and celebrate with us.  It is 

always fun. 

 

Just to let everyone know, the back hall will be closed 

the first two weeks of March for a much needed clean-

up.  We will have a new floor and paint. We are going 

to spruce the hall up!  Thank you for your patience. 

 

Don't forget to change your clocks.  Daylight savings 

time is March 8th.  Come in and see us and say 

hello.  We have Tuesday night dinners, Wednesday 

night burgers, and Friday night steak night with Kara-

oke at 8:00 pm.  Check your calendar for dates of Sun-

day Breakfasts.  But most of all come in and help us 

support the veterans.  That's why we are here 

folks!  This is their home and we appreciate everyone 

one of them! 

 

Please note:  if you are planning anything  in either the 

front or the back hall, you need to let me know.  It is 

important that I know what's going on.  We have a lot 

going on and we don't want to double book par-

ties.  Thank you for your help. 

 
  

Janet Lee, Club Manager 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SAL BINGO 

 

March 29th 
Come out and support our SAL charitiesðAmerican 

Legion Child Welfare Foundation, Fisher House Foun-

dation, Combat Soldiers Recovery Fund, and Adaptive 

Sports Center. Bingo is held on every second and 

fourth Saturday of the Month at Post 11-11 beginning 

at 6:00 PM.   

http://www.legionpost11-11.org 

March Newsletter 
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Blood Drive 

Coming April 2020 

Watch for more details to follow. 

 

(Formerly Bonfils)   

New Members of Post 11-11 

 

 

 

  

 

Legionnaires 

WAYNE MENICLE 

RONALD KRAMER 

ROBERT CONNELLY 

TIM LYON  

JEFFREY BINTZ 

CANDY CHAVEZ 

Auxiliary Unit 11 -11 

REBECCA CONNOLLY  

 

WENDY MCCAFFREY 

 

 JOHANNA SCHREITER  

SAL Squadron 11-11 

JOHN AGUERO 

KURT BOWMAN 

COOPER CAMBLIN 

DOUGLAS HEALY 

DONALD HENTON 

ALEX OTERO 

LEON OWNE 

WILLIAM RENDER 

LAWRENCE SEIBERT 

SHANE SIMS 

STEVE TITONE 

JEFFERY WESTON 

GARY TERIBURY 

RODGER HALE 

WILLIAM GAYNOR  

PAUL DURAN 
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St. Pattyôs Day Party and  

Merchandise Fundraiser 

 
Saturday March 14th 

Annie will be cooking her famous Corned Beef and  

Cabbage with all the extras we love. She will start serving at 

noon until food runs out.  

The party will start at 6pm along with our New Merchandise 

Fundraiser. We are doing it a little different this year so get 

there early and find out how it works.  

Drink specials available. Donõt forget to wear green !!! 

Hosted by the American Legion Post 11 -11.  
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TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE 

AT:  

American Legion  

Post 11-11 

9959 Wadsworth Blvd. 

Broomfield, CO 80021 

303-466-1278 

TICKETS ARE AVAIL-

ABLE AT:  

American Legion  

Post 11-11 

9959 Wadsworth Blvd. 

Broomfield, CO 80021 

303-466-1278 


